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Further information on ArborGen Holdings Limited can be viewed at our web site http://www.arborgenholdings.com. 

 

 

 

ArborGen Announces Director Nominations Closing Date 

 

4 June 2021 

ArborGen Holdings Limited (NZX: ARB) advises that the closing date for director nominations is 18 June 

2021. All nominations must be received by 5.00 pm on the closing date. 

Nominations may only be made by a shareholder entitled to attend and vote at the Annual Meeting 

and should be addressed to: 

 

Company Secretary 

ArborGen Holdings Limited 

PO Box 68-249 

Wellesley Street 

Auckland 1141 

New Zealand 

For further information please email: info@arborgenholdings.com 
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